
Program Officer
National Service Scheme Unit
Sonopant Dandekar College
Dt: 01/09/2018

To
The Principal,
Sonopant Dandekar College,
Palghar

Sub: Request to approve the proposal for organizing the Plastic Awareness Rally
on September 6, 2018

Sir,

The NSS Unit of the college organized an Awareness Rally on 06th September 2018
at 11.00 AM, from the College to Hutatma Chowk to spread awareness about
avoiding the use of plastics.

We request you to kindly allow the volunteers to assemble for the event.

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,

Rohit Gaikwad

NSS. Program Officer



Date: 03/09/2018

NOTICE
National Service Scheme (NSS)

Cloth Handbag Awareness Rally

NSS Unit organized a Plastic Awareness Rally on 06th September 2018 at 11.00
am, from College to Hutatma Chowk to spread awareness about avoiding the use
of plastics. To encourage the use of cloth bags, the NSS Unit has decided to
distribute more than 1500 cloth bags to the people.

All NSS volunteers are hereby informed to assemble for the Campaign at RD
Centre at 10.00 a.m.

Rohit Gaikwad Dr. Kiran J. Save

NSS. Program Officer Principal
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Activity Report

The NSS Unit organized the Use of Cloth Bags Awareness Rally on September
6, 2018, to spread awareness about the detrimental effects of plastic usage on the
environment and encourage the adoption of cloth bags.

The rally commenced at 11:00 AM from the college premises and proceeded
towards Hutatma Chowk, covering a significant portion of the local community.
NSS volunteers, faculty members, and students actively participated in the rally
carrying banners and educating the masses.
Participants of the rally marched through the designated route, chanting slogans
and raising awareness about the harmful impact of plastic pollution on the
environment and marine life.
As part of the initiative to promote the use of eco-friendly alternatives, the NSS
Unit distributed more than 1500 cloth bags to residents and shopkeepers along the
rally route. This gesture aimed to provide practical solutions for reducing plastic
usage in daily life.
NSS volunteers engaged with the community, educating them about the importance
of avoiding single-use plastics, such as carry bags and disposable items and
advocating for the use of reusable alternatives like cloth bags.
The NSS Awareness Rally on Plastic Avoidance, organized on September 6, 2018,
was a great success, mobilizing community support and fostering a culture of
environmental consciousness and sustainability.

Rohit Gaikwad

NSS. Program Officer



Glimpses of the Activity

1. Rally of NSS Unit Plastic Awareness

2. NSS Unit creating Plastic Awareness Rally


